
Connie Brady, Lundquist College of Business 

As the Associate Dean for Finance & Administration for the Lundquist College of Business, I 

spend a lot of time on strategic projects that involve faculty, staff and students. Being at the UO 

for almost five years now, I am in awe of the many great OAs I have had the pleasure of working 

with and their passion around the success of our students and the University as a whole. I also 

believe the work of the OA Council is critical and an opportunity for OAs to continue to have a 

voice in terms of decision making and partnership across campus, ensuring strong 

representation within our governance structure. With my experience with strategic and financial 

planning and implementation as well as change management, I feel I could bring value to this 

Council and would consider it an honor to be a part of the team for the next two years. 
 

 
 


